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December 6, 2013 
 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1 E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 – 2014/15 Payment Amounts Application – Impact Statement 
 
Please find attached an Impact Statement setting out changes to OPG’s prefiled 
evidence in the above referenced proceeding.   
 
The Impact Statement is required to reflect material changes in costs and production 
forecasts for the 2014-2015 period that are included in OPG’s recently approved 2014-
2016 Business Plan. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation 
 
 
Attach 
 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Tory’s) via email 
 Carlton Mathias  via email 

Intervenors of record  (letter only) 

Colin Anderson 
Director 
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